
Celebration of International Mother Language Day dated February 17, 2025 

International Mother Language Day was celebrated by the students and teachers of the 

morning section of Victoria Institution (College). 

     

Songs, recitations and speech related to 'Bhasa Andolon'  made the entire program 

informative as well as vibrant. Heartfelt homage has been paid to the martyrs of ‘Bhasa 

Andolon’ in Bengladesh.  

 

 



Through this program, love and respect was conveyed, not only to one's mother 

language but also to other regional languages, minority languages and international 

languages which are regarded as mother languages by races and communities across the 

world.  

 

 

  

 

It is felt by all that the conservation of extinct and endangered languages is the need of 

the hour. Sincere thanks to Dr. Maitreyi Ray Kanjilal, Principal of VIC for her support 

and encouragement. Thanks to Dr. Sumallya Karmakar, IQAC Coordinator, for his help. 

Whole-hearted participation by the students and teachers of the morning section, VIC  

made the entire program successful. Thanks to all of them. 

 


